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Town of Quispamsis Construction Update 

        Type of Work: 

Public Contact:       Sanitary System Upgrade 

Phone Number:                                                        Water Main System Upgrade 

Project Location:      Sidewalk Improvements 

Duration:       Road Resurfacing 

                                                                                                           Storm Drainage Improvements 

 

Current Work Being Performed:  

 

 

 

Detour Route (if applicable):  
 

 

       

Project Scope:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date of Submission: 
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	Text1: Mark Morrison / Jocelyne LeBlanc
	Text2: 333-9742 / 643-0734
	Text3: Various Town Streets
	Text4: 8 weeks
	Text6: Meenans Cove Road will be closed to thru traffic beginning Tuesday June 28th  with work expected to be completed by August 31st.  Work is required to address road reconstruction and paving.  Flaggers will be onsite to control access, when required, at the limits of the project.  The limits are from Route 119 (Gondola Point Arterial) to Cobblestone Drive.  Local traffic and emergency vehicles will be able to access the site only. See attached Traffic control plan for detour route.
	Text5: The general contractor, Debly Enterprises Ltd. is continuing the Street Upgrading 2022 project. The Meenans Cove Road project is nearing completion with seal and base asphalt complete.  Shouldering is complete and landscaping shall follow.  Deficiencies are being addressed.  
	Text7: As part of the 2022 Street Upgrading project, the Town’s contractor, Debly Enterprises Ltd. will be reconstructing Meenans Cove Road from Gondola Arterial to Cobblestone Drive.  The new constructed road will include a 2.0m bike/pedestrian lane on each side of the road.  To construct these active transportation lanes, the road width will be widened significantly.  As a result, it will be required for the ditches and culverts to be affected.  During the new ditch construction, the contractor will be matching to the existing landscape on private property.   The Town’s contractor will require access to your property to complete the new ditch tie-in.  
 
Landscaping and driveways will be restored at the end of the project.  Work is expected to commence in June 27th and be completed at the end of August 2022. 
	Text8: Sept. 22, 2022


